
NOTICE 
TO ALL STUDENTS OF E/15, E/16 AND E/17 

BATCHES 

 

Students are instructed to select courses for 

current semester considering the allocation of 

time slots in the semester timetable. You are not 

allowed to select two courses for same time slot. 

Please note that current timetable will be 

followed for preparation of timetable of end of 

semester examination as well.   

 

Assistant Registrar 

Faculty of Engineering 
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